## NATIONAL ENDOWMENT FOR THE HUMANITIES



WASHINGTON, D.C. 20506

October 26, 1981

Walter H. Capps
President, Council on the
Study of Religion
Univeristy of California,
Santa Barbara
Santa Barbara, California 93106

Dear Walter,

I am most grateful for your very prompt and full response to my recent request for a Final Narrative Report.

The official acknowledgment will, of course, follow in due course. But I did want you to know that it was received here and appreciated - all the more so, since the project clearly ranks among our most successful, from many perspectives.

I hope it will not be too long before we have another chance to chat.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Harold C. Cannon, Director Division of Research Programs

cc: David Wise (with incoming)